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The next meeting of the Advisory Committee of the Aboriginal Law Centre 
will be held in Sydney at 5.30pm, Friday 11 December in Room 1121, Law School, 
Level 11, Library Tower, University of New South Wales. (Car entrance, High 
Street Gate 9).

Any member of the "network" (ie those who receive ALN) is invited to 
attend. The meeting has been timed to allow those who are in Sydney for the 
Conference "Negotiating Settlement" (see page 2) to meet with Sydney-based 
members of the Advisory Committee.
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Faculty of Law, University of of New South Wales, P.O. Box 1, Kensington, 
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Publications, etc, received;

Greta Bird, "The ‘Civilizing Mission’ : Race and the Construction of Crime", Faculty of Law, 
Monash University, 1987.

Kayleen M Hazlehurst, "Racial Tension, Policing and Public Order: Australia in the Eighties", (30 
September 1987).

Kayleen M Hazlehurst, "Resolving Conflict: Dispute Settlement Mechanisms for Aboriginal 
Communities and Neighbourhoods?", (July 1986).

Kayleen M Hazlehurst, "Sentencing: Perspective on Aboriginal Offenders", (21 March 1986).

John McCorquodale, "Aborigines and the Law: A Digest", Aboriginal Studies Press, Australian 
Institute of Aboriginal Studies, GPO Box 553, Canberra City ACT 2601. Phone: (062) 46- 
1186. Price $44.95. [Reviewed by David Weisbrot, ALB No. 29]

"Research on Manganese and Metabolism - Groote Eylandt, Northern Territory", proceedings of a 
conference, Darwin NT, 11 June 1987.

Indigenous Peoples and Human Rights. IWGIA Yearbook 1986 Copenhagen, January 1987.

Newsletter No. 50, July 1987, IWGIA.

Anti-Slavery Society for the Protection of Human Rights, "The Reporter 1987".

New Zealand

Kayleen H. Hazlehurst, "He Taua and the Haka Party Incident: A Study of Social Violence and 
Response", Australian Institute of Criminology, Canberra, March 1987.

Canada
Bradford W. Morse, "Providing Land and Resources for Aboriginal Peoples", Aboriginal Peoples 

and Constitutional Reform, Background Paper 16, Institute of Intergovernmental Relations, 
Queen’s University, Ontario, Canada.

Moment of Decision: Aboriginal Self-Government and the Constitution. Project North, 1987.

Ontario Native Justice of the Peace Program

"Learning by Doing. Report on the Second Pre-Appointment Qualifying Training
Program for Native Candidates for Justice of the Peace Positions", 10 January 1987.

"Plan for Part-time Presiding and Non-Presiding Native Justices of the Peace in
Bruce County", 13 May 1987.

"Plan for native Justices of the Peace in the District of Algoma", 4 June 1987.

1986 Report of the Cree-Naskapi Commission

Nunavut. A Report on Land Claims for the Tungavik Federations of Nunavut. Vol. 6, No. 5, May
1987.

Marc Malone, "Financing Inuit Institutions: The Constitutional and Political Challenges", Inuit 
Committee on National Issues.

Completing Canada: Inuit Approaches to Self-Government. Inuit Committee on National Issues, 
Position Paper, Institute of Intergovernmental Relations, Kingston, Ontario, 1987.

Notifications:
"Human Rights in Prisons", Council of Europe. Australian sales agent: Hunter Publications, 58A 
Gipps Street, Collingwood, Victoria 3066.

"The Amerindians of South America", Report No. 15, The Minority Rights Group, 29 Craven 
Street, London WC2N 5NT.



CONFERENCE
"Negotiating Settleaent"

Convened by NAILSS, Tranby and TUCAR 
on behalf of

the National Coalition of Aboriginal Organizations
in association with

the Aboriginal Law Centre, University of New South Wales

Room 1201, Law School, Library Tower 
University of New South Wales
9am-4pm Saturday 12 December; 

9am-3pm Sunday 13 December 1987

The  C o n f e r e n c e  i s  p r i m a r i l y  an o p p o r t u n i t y  f o r  
A b o r i g i n a l  p e o p l e  to  d i s c u s s  t h e  v a r i o u s  o p t i o n s .

T h e y  w i l l  b e  a s s i s t e d  b y  a s m a l l  g r o u p  o f  i n v i t e d  
e x p e r t s .

The  m a j o r  t o p i c s  a r e  l i k e l y  to  b e :

1 .  T h e  C o m p a r a t i v e  D i m e n s i o n  -  e x p e r i e n c e  w i t h  
T r e a t i e s  i n  N o r t h  A m e r i c a ,  New Z e a l a n d ,  e t c .

2 .  F o r m s  o f  s e t t l e m e n t  -  t r e a t y ,  c o m p a c t ,
c o n s t i t u t i o n a l  p r o v i s i o n , e t c .

3 .  T h e  N e g o t i a t i o n  P r o c e s s .

A light lunch will be provided on both days; also 
morning and afternoon tea.

Contacts: Kevin Cook
Tranby 660—3444

Danny Chapman 
NSW ALC 281-3233

Paul Coe
NAILSS 699-9700

Kevin Tory 
TUCAR 267-1761



SURVIVAL
INTERNATIONAL

for the rights of threatened tribal peoples •

310 Edgware Road, London W2 1DY, England. 
Telephone: 01-723 5535

11 Novemoer 1937

Further to my previous letter, I am writing to let you know that 
plans for our 1938 campaign are well in hand. As you know, we are 
taking the Aboriginal slogan "Nothing to celebrate in 88" and using 
it to try to raise awareness in the UK of the reality of Australian 
history over the last 200 years, l/e will send you copies of the 
Pack when it is available early in the new year. We are also planning 
a walk with^Survival International members and celebrities from 
Australia House (where we will deliver a large commemorative card 
in memory of all the Aboriginals wh have died as a result of colonisati 
to Downing Street (we will give Mrs Thatcher a letter signed by 
the celebrities pointing out the British government's responsibility 
for the present situation) and then on to the £ook memorial where we 
will -lay a large wreath in the Aboriginal colours. This will all 
take place on the morning of 26 January and we hope it will attract 
press attention to our campaign.
Since we started the planning of our campaign, we have heard of the 
Aboriginal boycott of all the bicentennial celebrations. V/e are an­
xious to support this and are therefore telling our groups, members 
and supporters that they should not participate in any events that 
are "celebratory" in nature. Instead v/e are encouraging then to 
mount alternative events or to leaflet the official celebrations, l/e 
would very much like your reactions to this as v/e are eager to suj/- 
port what you iare doing in Australia and to speak with one voice. On 
the other hand, we feel th& Bicentennial is too good an educational 
opportunity to r.iiss to bring to the attention of a much v/ider British 
public the injustices perpetrated by v.-hite Australia.
V/e look forward to hearing from you.
Yours sincerely,

L a J  Va a , ^

Jane V/hite
.*uburalia Campaign Coordinator
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